
Woodlands Drive Master Drainage Upgrade
Rochedale South
Project update, November 2023

Logan City Council is investing in local neighbourhoods 
with new and upgraded roads, parks and drainage.  
The Woodlands Drive master drainage upgrade means 
better storm protection for properties in Rochedale South 
during future wet weather events. 

Project update

Logan City Council is delivering a major stormwater upgrade 
across Rochedale South. These works are part of our  
$124.5 million capital works investment in better local storm 
protection during wet weather.

Commencing in 2020, this complex upgrade is being 
delivered over multiple streets in stages across the  
project zone.

What is happening right now?

Rectification works are underway in Woodlands Park until 
early next year. Woodlands Park will be closed to the public 
during this time.

Next stage 

Mid-2024 will see the next phase of works get underway in 
Glengala Drive, Lancelot Street and Woodlands Drive.

We will keep you informed as we complete these  
essential works.

Delivering a better stormwater network 

Upgrading infrastructure is a complex process. In addition 
to excavating and installing new, much larger pipes, we also 
work with other utility providers to coordinate relocation  
of power, gas and telecommunications above and below  
the ground.

All of this takes place on local streets, in cooperation with 
residents and road users as they live, work and move about.

To help reduce the duration of works, multiple crews will be in 
action across the project zone. 

The upgrades will:

Woodlands Drive Master Drainage 
Upgrade

Help protect people  
and property

Allow stormwater to drain 
more efficiently 

Build a more resilient and 
reliable stormwater network           
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Current Works

Future Works
Works from mid-2024
Completed Works

Project staging

Status Locations

Current 
works

Woodlands Park rectification works

Completed
works

Lancelot Street (Woodlands Drive to Maria Circuit), 
William Street (Landsborough Street to Woodlands 
Drive) and Woodlands Drive (Hartog Place to 
Lancelot Street)

Works 
from  
mid-2024

Glengala Drive (Tandara Street to Jacana Street), 
Lancelot Street (Monica Street to Underwood Road) 
and Woodlands Drive (Lancelot Street to  
Glengala Drive)

Future 
works

Devon Street (Woodlands Drive to Winston Street), 
Gable Street (Winston Street to Belconnen Street), 
Winston Street (Kingsley Street to Underwood Road), 
Woodlands Drive (Hartog Street to Underwood Road) 
and Trevelloe Street (Kingsley Street to  
Amanda Street)

Woodlands Drive  
Master Drainage Works

For more information
פ  Scan QR code

 🌐 logan.qld.gov.au/woodlands-drive- 

catchment-master-drainage-project-1

 @ roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au

 📞 07 3412 3412 

Project timing

Currently, rectification works are taking place in 
Woodlands Park and are anticipated to finish early 2024. 
Woodlands Park is closed to the public during this time. 

Works in Glengala Drive, Lancelot Street and  
Woodlands Drive are expected to commence in  
mid-2024. We will notify the community before the works 
begin with further details including timing and what you  
can expect. 
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